HB 2091 -- JAILS
SPONSOR: Chipman

This bill decreases the amount the division must reimburse a county
jail or other institution for the costs of detention from at least
530 per day per offender to at least $25 per day per offender. The
Department of Corrections is required to enter into an annual
contractual agreement with the counties to pay this amount by June
30th of each year.



